
Happy summer everyone!

This letter has come a little later than I would have liked, but the
scenery around the Forx Builders Association has been constantly
changing as of late so I wanted to find a time where I could share
what’s been happening. 

First, I would like to formally announce that Stacy Hanson, our
Executive Officer, has given her notice to the board that she intends
to start a new career path as of late June. She has been helpful in the
search to find a replacement and will hopefully be able to provide
some valuable training should we find the right candidate prior to her
departure. Stacy has been an integral part of this association for the
past 5 years, and we wish her the best on her new adventure. We will
still see her at some FBA events and hopefully even on a committee
eventually. I hope to be able to introduce a new EO in the next
newsletter, or in an impromptu letter should we find one very soon.
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The next big piece of news comes from Northland Community & Technical College, as they have abruptly
decided to end the project house partnership with the Association. This is permanent and there was no room
for discussion, so we were all taken aback by the news. The board has met at unusual times to discuss new
projects to replace the home project, and I hope to share more news about some upcoming ideas by the time
the next newsletter is published.

We are fast approaching our next big event, the Annual Clay Shoot, on June 20th. Be sure to get your teams
registered if you haven’t already! I will be at the dinner should anyone want to catch up on current events in
person.

Coming up next for the Builders After Hours, we have ChiroRx hosting on Thursday, June 8th, from 5-7pm. I
hope to catch a lot of you there that evening. On July 20th, Shea’s Nursery will be hosting the BAH from 5-
7pm. 

See you soon!

Mike Salwey
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A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT, CONTINUED...

Connect with other members!

*Due to the nature of this event, under 21 not allowed



Keep Us In The Loop!
Email info@forxbuilders with any changes to your primary or billing

contact, address, email or phone number. 

NEW MEMBERS
WELCOME TO THE ASSOCIATION

NEWS
UPDATES
LOCAL, STATE AND NATIONAL ISSUES
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Tobin Takes the Helm as New CEO of NAHB

NAHB has named Jim Tobin as the association’s new president and chief executive
officer. Tobin, executive vice president and chief lobbyist at NAHB, will succeed
outgoing-CEO Jerry Howard, who is leaving NAHB after more than 30 years. Tobin
assumed the post effective June 1. Tobin joined NAHB in 1998. In his role as EVP,
government affairs and chief lobbyist he directed the federal, state and local
lobbying, as well as political activities for NAHB. He also guided the activities of the
association’s political action committee, BUILD-PAC, and grassroots network.
Before becoming NAHB’s chief lobbyist, Tobin was NAHB’s vice president for
federal relations. Prior to NAHB, he was senior legislative assistant to former U.S.
Representative Frank Riggs (Calif.) and former U.S. Representative Gary Franks
(Conn.). Tobin will be based at NAHB’s headquarters in Washington, D.C., where he
will lead NAHB’s more than 200 staff. The CEO is also part of NAHB’s national
leadership team, which includes the Senior Officers of the Board, who are elected
annually by the Leadership Council.

Barefoot Flooring Installation
Wintrust Mortgage
JC Renovations
Darcy's Cafe
United Roofing & Remodeling, Inc.

Highest Paid Occupations

Half of payroll workers in construction earn more than $54,540 and the top 25% make at least $77,030, according to
NAHB analysis of the latest data from BLS’s Occupational Employment and Wage Statistics (OEWS). The OEWS
publishes wages for more than 406 occupations in construction. Out of these, only 58 are construction trades.
Among construction trades, elevator installers and repairers top the median wages list, with half of them earning
more than $100,480 a year and the top 25% making at least $123,020. Rock splitters/ quarry are next on the list,
followed by first-line supervisors.

https://www.nahb.org/nahb-community/member-benefits/savings


Follow us!
#forxbuilders
@forxbuilders

June 8
Builders After Hours
Hosted by ChiroRx Chiropractic &
Wellness Care

June 20
29th Annual Sporting Clay Shoot

July 20
Builders After Hours
Hosted by Tim Shea's Nursery

September 7
30th Annual Golf Outing

Check our website and Facebook page for
updates.

UPCOMING
EVENTS
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REGISTER TODAY!

THANK YOU!
EVENT SPONSORS

https://www.facebook.com/forxbuilders
https://www.instagram.com/forxbuilders/
https://members.forxbuilders.com/events/details/29th-annual-sporting-clay-shoot-292

